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In the initial public consultations with Boom Power they stated that the majority of the construction traffic would be tractors
and trailers using farm tracks on the land of the farmers in question, this obviously isn’t going to be the case, this will
cause years of disruption and chaos for our local community. I would also like to point out that the farmers in question
have all allowed their hedges to double in size over the last few years, one can only assume to try and dupe the planning
inspectorate that the visual impact isnt great . My final point is that how on earth can this development be less than 10
metres from my house , not my boundary , my back door . This is a large scale industrial development that has no place in
our area on this scale and in such close proximity to peoples homes .


